
 

 

[Insert Date] 

Dear Parents, 

We are writing to inform you about important changes to the Louisiana Scholarship Program 
(LSP), in which your child is currently enrolled. Effective June 30, 2025, the LSP will 
transition to Louisiana’s new education choice initiative, the Louisiana Giving All True 
Opportunity to Rise (LA GATOR) Scholarship Program. 

Similar to the LSP, the LA GATOR Scholarship Program provides funding to help families 
pay tuition at approved nonpublic schools. As a current LSP family, you will be given priority 
enrollment in this program. However, you will be required to complete a new application, 
which will be available by March 1, 2025. 

We are excited to share that [insert your school name] is an approved LA GATOR School! This 
means your family may be eligible for tuition assistance for the 2025-2026 school year, 
allowing your child's education with us to continue without disruption. 

We will provide updates as the March 1 application date approaches. In the meantime, we 
encourage you to visit lagator.la.gov or contact the program administrator, Odyssey, for 
further details. 

●​ Call Center: 225-422-1538 
●​ Email Help Desk: help.la@withodyssey.com 

We hope this program provides more opportunities for your child’s educational journey. 
Please do not hesitate to reach out to us with any questions or concerns. 

Warm regards,​
[Your Name]​
[Your School/Organization] 
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